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Safety Improvement Project for Traffic Calming – Project Update

Transportation Advisory Board Meeting
May 17, 2022



Overview
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• Existing Conditions on Farmdale Avenue
• Proposed Traffic Calming Features
• Community Feedback Summary
• Timeline & Next Steps



Existing Conditions
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Farmdale Avenue – Cheshire to Signal Butte Road
- Two-lane local street
- Posted speed limit 25mph
- No pavement markings
- Public park & retention area along north side
- History of traffic calming requests
- Included in citywide traffic calming study

Historic Traffic Counts:



Existing Conditions
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Proposed Traffic Calming Measures
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Proposed Traffic Calming Measures
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Farmdale
Avenue
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Renderings
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Renderings
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Community Feedback
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Outreach Summary
• Postcards sent to over 1,200 property owners
• Social media posts
• Coordination with neighborhood HOA
• Public meeting held February 22, 2022

• Virtual meeting with presentation and 
Q&A

• Webpage with active survey 
• mesaaz.gov/streetsafetyplanning
• Survey was open for two weeks



Community Feedback Continued
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Results
• 37 survey responses

• In Favor? YES / NO
Summary of Comments:

In Favor Not in Favor
• Need safety for 

families & children
• Enforcement requests 

have been exhausted
• Multiple speed 

studies show vehicle 
speeds are too high

• Cost is too much
• Speed limit should be 

increased
• No homes face the 

street
• Chicanes will add a 

new safety hazard



Timeline & Next Steps
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Follow-up Communications
• Post cards sent to the neighborhood

• Survey results & project status
• Maintain webpage with project 

information

Design
• Project design has been initiated
• Additional community outreach

Construction
• Upon design completion



Questions/Discussion
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